YOUTH UPDATE
ELCA Youth Gathering
· We are hard at work fundraising for our trip! The Youth committee donated the proceeds of the wood round sales to the trip; we served a soup supper; we have our envelope wall; we sold remembrance ornaments (which went over really well!); we had a couple of people who made donations to these youth.  
· We will start meeting once a month to prepare for the youth gathering after Christmas.
· Our current plans are to caravan with Good Shepherd, so we are planning to do a couple of get-to-know-you events with them, as well, in the coming months

Youth Committee
· We will meet again after the holidays, but we will start Progressive Suppers again in January; we’re also looking at some options for the next few months for activities—potentially a lock-in and an escape room outing.

Have a great Christmas! 
Saundra
